






Beckenham Te Kura o POroto 

Board Meeting 

That Nigel Easson added as signatories to the BOT ASB accounts. 
Carried 

• Statement of Responsibility
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Motion: Moved: J Clarke Seconded: S Hastings
That the Board authorises the Board Chairperson and Principal to sign the
Statement of Responsibility for the 2018 Annual Accounts on the Board's behalf
when confirmation is received that the audit has been completed.

• Statement of Financial Position
Motion: Moved: J Clarke Seconded: S Hastings

That the Board approves the inclusion of a budget for the 2018 Statement of
Financial Position and a budgeted Cash Flow which are derived from the
Board's 2018 operating and capital purchases budgets.

• MOE paid Teachers' Salaries & Use of MOE Land & Buildings
Motion: Moved: J Clarke Seconded: S Hastings 
1. The Board moves:
That the Board approves the inclusion of a budget for Ministry paid teacher salaries in
the 2018 Statement of Comprehensive Income. The budget shall be equal to the
actual teacher salary costs for the 2018 year and will include an income amount and
an equivalent expenditure budget.
2. The Board moves:
That the Board approves the inclusion of a budget for the use of land and buildings
equal to the Ministry of Education estimate of notional lease cost for 2018. The
2018 figure will include an income amount and an equivalent expenditure budget.

10.2 Property Update 
• PropertY. Working Group

A full report provided by Beaver Tree Company will be necessary for safety

reasons. There is a chance that the tree is protected because of its age. A full

report will cost between $2,000 to $2,500.

Signage

One Quote for signage has been received. Order needs to be placed with printer

company once other quotes have been received.

11. HEALTH AND SAFETY

• A teacher meeting has taken place after the lock down to discuss the incident and 
what can be made better. M Balmer, who is working for the fire brigade, will be 
involved in future meetings.

• The Buses to Christchurch South (Technology) are a concern due to the Ministry of 
Education policy that uses NZTransport guidelines that state that children can be 
three to a seat and standing on Ministry provided buses. The principal and Deputy 
Principal have emailed the Ministry and met with them about these concerns and 
were advised that the policy comes from Wellington and is not going to be changed.

• Michael Balmer noted the risk to schools of arson and reminded the board !hat any 
materials which easily could catch fire need to be removed from the school grounds 
to avoid arson. This will be communicated to staff and monitored by N Easson

• A sign pointing out that we have security cameras will be installed.
• The Ministry of Education is suggesting to install the outside units for the heat pumps 

close to the tree where we are planning to build the playground. This is considered  






